
Three Graduate Students Receive First Annual Jerry O'Neal 
National Park Service Student Fellowships: Three students at 
Rocky Mountains CESU universities received student awards to 
conduct research at Glacier National Park, as part of the newly-
created Jerry O'Neal, National Park Service Student Fellowship 
program. This student award is named for the former deputy 
superintendent at Glacier NP, in honor of his dedication to 
science and research in the NPS. This program is administered by 
the University of Montana, with funds provided by the Crown of 
the Continent Research Learning Center at Glacier NP and the 
National Center for Landscape Fire Analysis at University of 
Montana. The winners, who will begin their field work in summer 
2007, include:  
 

• Erich Peitzsch, Earth Sciences graduate student at Montana 
State University. “Forecasting Wet Slab Avalanches, Glacier 
National Park” 

 
• Sarah Wilson, Anthropology graduate student at University 

of Montana, “Underwater Archaeological Survey of former 
townsite of Altyn, Lake Sherburne, Glacier National Park” 

 
• David McKenzie, Botany graduate student at University of 

Wyoming, “Early post-fire successional trajectories in 
Glacier National Park, Montana”. 

 


